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Newsletter : 

14th January 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Determination 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Another week and it appears that the winter has started to bite. Frosty mornings give way to beautiful sunny days so   
although we may be cold to begin with, we soon warm up and benefit from the spectacular sights around.  
 

The value that we are looking at this week is determination. The ‘grit’ and perseverance skills we must teach our pupils so 
that they don't lose heart when they receive constructive and developmental feedback from adults to improve their work. 
In order to meet the higher standards that we need to, often children need to redouble their efforts and accept that their 
work can always be improved. We will be focussing on this process this term as a staff and we ask that you support us. If 
you haven't ever seen Austin’s butterfly video, you can watch it here. It is quite a powerful tool demonstrating how     
feedback and perseverance can bring about excellent outcomes.  

 

COVID-19 

As expected the spread of the Omicron variant is rapid and within our local and school community. Adults and children 
are affected and we need your help in ensuring that we maintain a lid on the transmission as much as possible. Thank you 
to those of you who have shared with us that your child has received a positive lateral flow test result. If you have done 
that this week, your child should isolate for 7 days from the test result. Lateral flow tests should be completed on day 6 
and 7 and if negative, your child will be able to come back to school. This week, many of you will know that the             
government intends to change the isolation rules from 7 days to 5 days. This will take effect from Monday 17th January. 
From this date, pupils and adults who test positive on a LF device will need to isolate for 5 days and test negative on day 5 
and the morning of day 6 before returning to school. Please note that the first test must be taken no earlier than day 5 of 
the self-isolation period, and the second must be taken the following day. All test results should be reported to NHS Test 
and Trace. 

 

This week we were visited by the director of education of River Learning Trust who supported the school with pupil      
progress meetings and identifying interventions following the results of assessments before Christmas. This means we are 
now able to effectively target your child for extra practice or small group work to help them fill in the gaps in knowledge 
they may have. We look forward to demonstrating the progress we are making when we have our peer review in a few 
weeks time. 
 

Finally, we hope that our DEN will be back for children’s use next week. It has been out of action as we have had some 
building work completed to install a nurture sensory space. We hope to be able to show you pictures of it soon. 
 

Have a lovely weekend and make the most of the good weather if it comes. 
 

D Booth 

https://www.google.co.uk/search?q=austin%27s+butterfly+youtube&safe=active&ssui=on
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19


 2 

Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 1561 Riley 95 

Miss Goss 1175 Bear 82 

Miss Bickle 1181 Blayde 113 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 751 Eli 52 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 1240 Georgia 55 

Miss Jessop 535 Nikita 40 

Mrs Branscombe 390 Isabelle 26 

Miss Martin 712 Kyron 47 

Miss Grimwood 473 Esmee 48 

Mr Donnelly 194 Vita 27 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies AM 
and PM  

Sofia-Hope for singing a Bulgarian song 
to the whole class 

Emmie-Mae for leading some fantastic 
role play with her friends 

Leo  for having a fantastic first week in 
Butterfly class 

Oakley for having a fantastic first week in 
Butterfly class 

Bumblebees Macie for working hard on writing her 
name 

Dylan for settling at Seven Fields really 
well and playing nicely with his friends  

Robins Eli for being independent and trying his 
best 

Freddie for working hard in maths this 
week  

Sparrows Tegan for being determined to succeed 
in maths 

Blayde for fantastic writing in English this 
week  

Wrens Harrison for excellent progress and 
participation in Maths 

Eli for always cleaning the classroom and 
helping his friends  

Puffins Charlie A for being more focussed and 
independent in lessons  

Lincoln for challenging himself to        
complete gold challenges  

Kingfishers Taylor-Jay for believing in himself and 
being determined to try his best  

Nikita for never saying I can’t and wanting 
to learn all the time 

Hummingbirds Isabelle for always striving to improve Charlie for detailed responses when  
discussing growing up and the Second 
World War 

Falcons Phoebe for improvement in her Maths  Kyron for settling to learn quickly this 
week  

Eagles Maria for working hard and showing 
great improvement in her English work  

Harry for putting in extra effort to develop 
his History work  

Kestrels Carter for improved behaviour  Lily for great work in DT 

 Special        
mentions: 

Eli for improving his choices at 
lunchtimes and being a super star  

 

Attendance  

Bumblebee Class 89.45 

Robin Class 98.15 

Sparrow Class 92.52 

Wren Class 96.54 

Puffin Class 95.86 

Kingfisher Class 93.75 

Hummingbird Class 96.21 

Falcon Class 96.80 

Kestrel Class 97.78 

Eagle Class 81.00 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Robins 

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Bumblebees 

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   32 

 

Slieve Donard   40 

 

Ben Nevis   29 

 

Scafell Pike   21 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winner is: 

Alexie for being an amazing role model and 

an outstanding Seven Fields pupil. 

 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for receiving the most dojos in their class this week:   

Kyron, Blayde, Isabelle, Georgia, Bear, Eli, Nikita, Esmee and Vita  
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The children in Sparrow and Wren classes have been learning about how 

germs spread when we sneeze and do not cover our mouth and nose and 

what happens when you do not wash your hands. 
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Bumblebees have been painting aliens and          

exploring alien slime to go with our book:            

Aliens love underpants 
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Butterflies have been enjoying the story of The Gruffalos child this 

week. 

 

Kingfishers have been ordering Egyptian 

events on a timeline  
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We would like to say a huge well done to the following   

children who have 100% attendance. 

Bumblebees 

Phoebe W 

Caterpillars 

Oliver A 

Butterflies 

Jasmine T 

Robins 

Macie G 

Sheldon HR 

Kyran T 

Sparrows 

Harley C 

Tegan H 

Wrens 

Ava C 

Jayden S 

Eli W 

Ajay A 

Puffins 

Matilde F 

Charlie F 

Georgia G 

Crystal M Kingfishers 

Mia C 

Nikita D 

Michael J 

Alfie-Lee L 

Holly P 

Ellie W 

Leo P 

Hummingbirds 

Tommy D 

Amirah H 

Lacey M 

Charlie S 

Falcons 

Jake B 

Leo C 

Catherine J 

Freyja M 

Justin M 

Seth R 

Oliva W 
Kestrels 

Max B 

Lily-Mae B 

Esmee C 
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And a well done to the children who 

have 97% and above attendance 

Early Years 

Ashley F 

Daniel J 

Stephanie A-A 

Ezra F-S 

Lucas W 

Year 1 

Madison N 

Bailey F 

Year 2 

Joey M 

Jayden B 

Angel-Mai B 

Benjamin H 

Marissa J 

Archie L 

Isla P 

Logan R 

Seth D 

Ryley T 

Gracie P 

Oliver E 

Gracie-Belle C 

Cory G 

Year 3 

Lexi-May J 

Charlie C 

Noah C 

George D 

Layla F-S 

Ciodhna M 

Logan N 

Christopher C 

Oscar I 

Lola W 

Alexia H 

Eira I 

Lincoln W 

Kayden A 

Year 4 

Renesmee A 

Riley L 

Adam R 

Annalise W 

Bailey A 

Lacey H 

Amelia P 

Joshua T 

Frankie C 

Isabelle B 

Isla T 

Harvey H 

Ethan S 

Year 5 

Martin S 

Riley H 

Kynan F-C 

Isiah B 

Liam J 

Rosie M 

Harley G 

Year 6 

Beatriz L-F 

James R 

Alfie C 

Owen F 

Lily M 

Logan W 

Alfie w 

Kayden P 

Caelan W 

Michael H 

Oscar K 

Vita P 

Harry S 

Brandon S 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

 

 

 

PE DAYS 

MONDAY PM 

Kingfishers 

Wrens 

TUESDAY PM 

Puffins 

WEDNESDAY PM 

Falcons 

THURSDAY PM 

Bumblebees 

Robins 

FRIDAY AM 

Eagles 

Kestrels 

FRIDAY PM 

Sparrows 

Hummingbirds 

Flu Vaccinations 

Tuesday 18th January 2022 

See recent Dojo post for link 

 

15th January is the deadline for reception class               

applications for September 2022  

After school clubs start next week: 

Monday: Year 2 STFC football (full) 

Tuesday: Year 5/6 Football (spaces) 

Wednesday: Year 3/4 Multi skills (full) 

Thursday: Year 1 Dance (2 spaces left) 

Friday: Year 5/6 Dodgeball (5 spaces 

left) 

Please remember to call the office to inform us 

of anyone different collecting your child from 

school, we may ask you for a special password. 


